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Business Not as Usual: Katten's Webinar Discussion with 
the CFTC's Dorothy DeWitt and Division of Market Oversight 
Senior Staff
March 20, 2020

New York Financial Markets and Funds special counsel and chair, Gary DeWaal, and partner, Carl 
Kennedy, will host a discussion by webinar with Dorothy DeWitt, Director of the Division of Market 
Oversight of the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC), on Friday, March 20 at 11:00 
a.m. (ET).

Topics covered will include, among other subjects, the CFTC's:

● COVID-19 responses;

● Proposed new position limits regime;

● Proposed rules to preclude the use of post-trade name give-up practices on SEFs;

● Final guidance on "actual delivery" for virtual currency transactions; and

● Perspectives on the potential regulation of automated trading.

To view event materials, click here. 

For more information about the webinar with Dorothy DeWitt, contact Emily Cunniff or call 
+1.312.577.8147.
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